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Nordic Marine Insurance Plan 2019 now 
available

The 2019 version of the Nordic Marine Insurance Plan has been approved by the 
Plan’s Standing Revision Committee.
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The 2019 revisions include drawing the borderline between war and marine risks, the 
addition of an arbitration clause as well as an automatic reinstatement clause for loss 
of hire. The Cefor delegation to the Standing Revision Committee is lead by Sveinung 
Måkestad, Vice President in Gard with additional contributions from Jan-Hugo 
Marthinsen, Nic Wilmot and Radmil Kranda. The updated Plan can be found on the 
Cefor website. http://nordicplan.org/
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